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Monday 21 July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 11/12 Student-Led Learning Conferences will be held on Thursday 31 July from 

3.30pm – 7:00pm. The purpose of a Student-Led Learning Conference is to empower 

students to take an active role in their learning. It is an opportunity for students to build 

personal agency and communicate their experience, academic progress and goals to their 

parent/carer and teacher.  

During these conferences, students will have the chance to:  

• Discuss their progress 

• Set goals for future growth 

• Celebrate achievements 

 

The Learning Conferences will take place in the Mary Morgan Wing and each booking will 

run for a duration of 10 minutes.  

Please select four separate timeslots with your child's subject teachers, using the 

instructions on the Booking Guide via Connect. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the College or your child’s 

subject teacher. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Chelsea Mouritz  

Director of Teaching and Learning 


